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The 2nd Amendment is a right - not a privilege.  Restricting gun rights to law abiding 

citizens is overreach and government needs to quit trying to undermine constituents 

with controlling laws.  We need to have the ability to protect ourselves against threats 

of harm.  People that have no regard for the law will still have guns to use against law 

abiding citizens despite whatever contolling measures are put in place.  Please allow 

us to keep our freedoms. 


